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Ms. Miao & Ms. Kelly 

What are we learning? Halloween Parade! 

Reminders: 

 
Source: 
https://www.britannica.com/animal/monarch-
butterfly  
 

 

 
Source: https://aercmn.com/the-dos-and-donts-
of-raising-monarch-caterpillars/  
 

   
 

Our Halloween parade will be on 
Tuesday, October 31st at 9:30am. You 
may send your child to school already 
dressed in their costume. Or you may 
choose to send the costume in their 
backpack and we will make sure they are 
all dressed and ready for the parade! 
Family members may wish to attend the 
parade, but it is not required. We will 
walk around Horrabin Hall trick-or-
treating at all of the offices and 
classrooms! This is a fun annual tradition 
that everyone always seems to enjoy. 
Don’t forget to send a pail or bag for 
your child to collect their goodies in!  

As fall rolls in and the weather gets cooler, 
we will continue to go outdoors as much as 
possible. Did you know that the state of 
Illinois requires us to take the children 
outside to play daily if the temperature 
with wind chill is 25 degrees Fahrenheit or 
above? The benefits of getting fresh air and 
sunshine every day are numerous. Please 
make sure you send your child to school in 
weather-appropriate clothing. This may 
include jackets, boots, hats, and gloves or 
mittens, depending on the forecast. Thank 
you for helping instill a love of nature and 
the great outdoors in your child!  
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